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I am writing to ask that this Emergency Bill not be extended.   
The current State of Emergency Bill has put many mandates on the people of our beautiful state of Queensland,  has 
divided families, caused many professionals and the everyday worker to lose their jobs. In turn people have lost 
their homes, their income and their dignity.  
I am totally disgusted with the way the Government has destroyed our State and discriminated against people who 
have chosen not to be vaccinated.   
If sexual discrimination or racial discrimination is not permitted then why is there discrimination against people who 
choose not to be vaccinated?  Please answer this question!  

Estelle Uttley 
 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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